
 
 
 
 

 

 

May 2024  

The Broad Street Family Newsletter 

Happy May! 

April flew by, and we're now in the home stretch! A big thank you to the PTO 
and Mr. Nelson for organizing this year’s Bulldog Jog and Jump! It was a 
successful fundraiser, and our students earned many prizes. Later this 
month, we'll have a student Principal, Assistant Principal, and PE Teacher - 
thank you for your support! 

Exciting news - a crew is currently installing a new swing set on our 
playground! Once the work is complete, Broad Street students will have 
access to six swings. This project wouldn't have been possible without the 
efforts of the PTO, the Nashua School District Plant Operations Team, the 
Nashua Board of Education, and the many parents who support our PTO 
events. We can't wait to open the new equipment! 

Please review the Important Dates section on the left of this newsletter. We 
have several events lined up between now and the end of the year, and we 
look forward to seeing you at the school! 

Warm regards, 

John Forrest, Principal 
forrestj@nashua.edu 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Principal’s News 

      Important Dates: 
 

• 1- PTO meeting (6:30PM 
Teacher’s Lounge) 

 

• 6-10- Teacher Appreciation 
week  

 

• 7-Gr 4-Living Museum- 
9:00-10:30 (Gym) 

 

• 10-Gr 5- Museum of 
Science (8:30AM-1:30PM) 

 

• 12-Mothers’ Day 
 

• 13-17- Bookfair 
 

• 14-Recorder Concert- 6PM 
(Gym) 

 

• Early Release- 12:40PM 
Dismissal 

 

• 16-Gr 5 Track Meet- 
Nashua High North-
8:30AM-12:00PM 

 

• 20- Spring Concert-7:00PM 
(Gym) 

 

• 27- Memorial Day (No 
School)  

 

• 29-Gr 3 Field Trip-Link up 
Symphony NH- (Elm St) 

 

• 30-31- Gr 4- Little Red 
School House-  

         Day 1- 9:15-11:45  
          Anderson 
 
         Day 2- 9:00-11:30 
         Page 
 
 
 

 
 

Head Start and Early Head Start 
 
The Nashua Head Start and Early Head Start programs are now taking 
applications.  Southern New Hampshire Services provides a great 
learning experience for children birth-4 years of age at 3 locations in 
Nashua.  We offer several program options to best-fit family’s needs. 
Contact us today at 603-668-8010. 



 
A reminder to 5th grade parents:  
The NH Department of Health and Human Services highly encourages  that when your child turns 
11 years of age they receive a Tdap vaccine.  Please send in documentation once your child has 
this immunization and I will update their record. Your child’s records will be transferred to their 
incoming middle school the last day of school, any documentation after the last day of school 
should be sent to the middle school your child will be attending.  As always, please feel free to 
email or call with any questions. 
A couple of reminders with the nice weather approaching: 

1) Appropriate footwear is essential to your child’s safety.  One of the major causes of 
playground injuries is flip flops.  If your child must wear flip flops to school, please send 
along proper footwear for recess, and make sure they have sneakers on gym day. 

2) Please go over bike safety with your child and remind them to wear a helmet. 
 

                                                              Johnsonl@nashua.edu 

                                                           Laureen Johnson, RN 
                                                             (603) 966-1885 

                
                                                         
                                                                  
   
 

 

The Nurse’s News 
 

 

 

Dream big. Work hard. Achieve success. 

 

                                               
 
 

PTO News 
 
 Merry May Bulldogs! 

 

We hope you all had an enjoyable spring break and are ready for the last chunk of the school 

year!  The last two months are usually the busiest for the PTO with meetings and events.  Our last 

two meetings will be focusing on filling open positions for the following school year as well as 

goal setting and event/fundraising planning.  We can use all the help we can get!  All ideas and 

support are welcome!!  We wouldn’t have one of the strongest PTO’s in the district without all of 

you, so we hope to see you Wednesday, May 1st at 6:30PM in the staff lounge. 

 

Broad St PTO 

                                                                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                             
                                                                                                     

Important Reminders: 
Please remember to wait to 
be buzzed in by the main 
office. We are all doing our 
best to keep the children 
safe and if someone sneaks 
in with someone else, it 
becomes a safety issue. 
 
For Your Child’s Safety Please 
Report your child’s absences.   
Please call (603) 966-1880 on 
our phone line from 3:30 PM 
to 7:30AM, there is a 
voicemail option if you call 
before/after hours. If your 
child is going to be absent, 
please give us a call.  If we do 
not hear from you, you will 
receive a call from us and 
Blackboard Connect, an 
automated messaging 
system.  This system calls 
your home phone so it’s very 
important to call your child in 
or check your home 
messages.  Remember this is 
for your child’s safety.  
 
Afterschool procedures – 
Written notes 
If your child will be deviating 
from their normal after 
school procedure, please 
send a note to the teacher 
that morning. We appreciate 
a written note rather than a 
phone call to ensure that we 
are keeping your child safe by 
following your family plans. 
Thank you!  
 

 
 


